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Orange Class 

Ismail 

Congratulations to our Bridge Road Graduates 

Congratulations to our Bridge Road Graduates Robert, Thomas and Mia, 

who have successfully crossed the bridge. 

They are safe, respectful and responsible learners who have developed the skills to build resilience, think clearly, 

speak confidently and make informed decisions for themselves. 

We wish them every success in the future 

Book Week Parade 2018  



 
Reminder: Any change of details contact the school, this is our way of keeping in touch with you. Please let us know if you 

would like to add someone to our email list so they can receive any important information regarding your child.  

 
Important Information  

 Mrs Gomes on leave - Renny Finch Relieving Principal 

 Wednesday 5th September - Synth City Incursion 

 Wednesday 12th September - Wellbeing Wednesday 

 Friday 21st September -   Kite Day    

 Friday 28th September - Last Day of Term 

 

  

 Crunch & Sip 10am Daily 

 

Wednesday 5th Sept 

 

Thank you to our Bridge Road School families for 
their ongoing support & contributions in helping us 
improve our school. We are seeking donation 
of  $10 per child each term, should you require a 
receipt for any voluntary donations please contact 
the office on 9519 8389. All the voluntary contribu-
tion will help our school to provide some additional 
quality resources to support our students. Should 
you wish to donate please place donation of $10 in 
an envelope and send to school with your child. All 
donations are greatly appreciated. 

Voluntary Contributions  

SYNTH CITY 
The Evolution of the keyboard 

        

Lionel Robinson introduces the 
keyboard with impressive demonstration 
and lots of fun and interesting facts. He 
shows how the piano, a 300 year old 

instrument, is used by today’s musicians. 

Cost of performance is $10.00 

Bridge Road Art Show  

It’s that time of year again 

We are excited to present the 

Bridge Road School Art Show 

Monday 29th October 
Come and join us for a wonderful afternoon where 
you have the opportunity to view the creative art 

pieces our students have been busy 

working on all year 

Students artworks will be available 

to purchase for only $5 

 

 

2 for 
$1 

School Chocolate Fundraiser  

2 for 

$1 

Our Cadbury Freddo and Friends Box have arrived don't miss out 
please forward notes sent home so we can send chocolates home with 

students. 

Should you be unable to participate in our Chocolate Fundraiser we 
would be grateful if you would consider showing your support for the 
school in another way, for example donating the equivalent amount that 

we make in profit from selling a box ($30). 

Each box contains 120 chocolates, remember, the more funds we can 

raise together the closer we are to achieving our goals. 

Thanking you in anticipation of your support 


